
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
 Malvern Preparatory School had the privilege of bringing Joel 
Feldman onto campus in May of the 2021-22 academic year to 
deliver a well constructed, conscientious, and thought-provoking 
presentation on the dangers of distracted driving to our sophomore 
class of 122 students. By the time they begin their junior year, 
approximately 60% of our student body have acquired their license, 
with close to 90% having at least a learner’s permit. We were thrilled 
to offer such a timely learning opportunity to our students, and Mr. Feldman’s presentation and 
professionalism did not disappoint. His slideshow was extremely eye-opening, and kept our 
students engaged from start to finish. As an educator, I can attest to the difficulties sometimes 
associated with holding the attention of teenagers during the age of smartphones, particularly 
adolescent males. Joel’s talking points were presented at their level, and with the perfect 
balance of tone and verbiage to keep our students focused. 
 
 I am highly confident that Mr. Feldman’s presentation will have a significant impact on 
our students’ safety moving forward. While the feedback from our students was very positive, 
the reception of their parents was even greater. They were so grateful that their sons received 
such valuable information at such an important time in their lives. I would highly recommend 
Joel’s services and incredible knowledge base to any and all schools. His background 
information, easy-going nature, and personal connection to this issue make him an undeniable 
expert in this field. Please feel free to contact me via email at mmcdonald@malvernprep.org if I 
can answer any questions or better convince you that Joel would be beneficial to your students. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Matt McDonald 
Student Academy Leader 
Malvern Preparatory School 


